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Cooperative Agreement with the California Department of Transportation for the Interstate 5
Improvement Project Between Avenida Pico and San Diego County Line

The Orange County Transportation Authority proposes to enter into a cooperative agreement with the
California Department of Transportation to provide independent quality assurance and approvals for
preparation of the project report and environmental document for the Interstate 5 improvement
project between Avenida Pico and the San Diego County Line.

Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Cooperative Agreement No. C-0-2334
between the Orange County Transportation Authority and the California Department of
Transportation, at no cost, for preparation of the project report and environmental document for the
Interstate 5 improvement project between Avenida Pico and the San Diego County Line.
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